
 

3 March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Nebula Partnership of schools would like to offer you the opportunity to attend a Child 
Whispering® Workshop led by the inspirational Sandy Kennedy.  
 
Please see the information attached which will give you more information about the Child 
Whispering® concept which can help to establish positive 'child to child' and 'child to adult' 
relationships.  
 
We are offering all parents a FREE place on a workshop which will introduce the Child 
Whispering® Approach to Parenting BUT we need a minimum number of parents to attend 
enable this opportunity to go ahead. 
 

Child Whispering® Workshop 
The Lodge 

White Woman Lane School 
White Woman Lane 

Sprowston 
NR6 7JA 

 
Tuesday 28 March 

4.30 to 6.30pm 
 

There is plenty of parking on the school site 
 
 

If you would like to attend, please return the completed slip to your child’s school by  
MONDAY 13 MARCH. 

 
We will confirm places once we have established if we have enough interest  

for the event to go ahead. 



PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY 13 MARCH TO YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL 
 

 
 

Child Whispering® Workshop 
The Lodge 

White Woman Lane School 
White Woman Lane 

Sprowston 
NR6 7JA 

 
Tuesday 28 March 

4.30 to 6.30pm 
 

I would like to attend the above workshop. 
 
NAME ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
CONTACT DETAILS …………………………………………………………………………. 
 
CHILD’S SCHOOL ……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
I am interested in this opportunity but unable to make it this time – the following time of 
day would be easier for me (please tick any which apply – this will help us to organise 
future events): 
 
 
9.30am to 11.30am  
 
 
1.00pm to 3.00pm     
 
 
7.00pm to 9.00pm 


